
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
 
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA
 

P.O. BOX 6898
 
ELMENDORF AFB, ALASKA 99506-6898
 

October 23, 2002 

Programs and Project Management Division 
Civil Works Branch 

Mr . Leigh Selig 
National Parks Service 
179 Front St, Suite 121 
Nome, AK 99762 

Dear Mr . Selig : 

Please find copies of comments to the Draft 2001 Phase III 
Remedial Investigation and Risk Assessment Update for Northeast 
Cape, St . Lawrence Island, Alaska, dated August 2002 . The 
comments are from the ADEC, RAB members Pam Miller and June 
Martin, and from the TAPP grant provider, Dr . Ron Scrudato . The 
original copies should remain in the Information Repository so 
that anyone can view them . 

Typically, I don't furnish comment copies without responses, 
but I have been asked to provide these right away . Responses to 
these comments and other comments I receive will be supplied at a 
later date . 

In Gambell and Savoonga, please notify RAB members that 
comments are available at the Information Repository . 

Call me at (907) 753-2 .689 if you have any questions . Or via 
e-mail at : carey .c .cossaboomCpoa02 .usace .army .mil 

Sincerely, 

Carey Cossaboom 
FURS Project Manager 

Enclosures 
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